ebXML CPPA Teleconference Notes Friday, May 23, 2003

Voting Meeting

Attendance

Tony Fletcher
Dale Moberg

Rajesh Pradhan
Marty Sachs

Monica Martin
Notes

Dale reported that he had replied to Martin Roberts and relayed our concerns [which was his action item from the last meeting]. He said he was still working on the errata sheet and substitution group tasks.
Marty reported that Negotiation draft was moving along. He asked for discussion of simplification. Dale mentioned first that BPSS was up in the air and impacted us. Second, a wsdl for negotiation with at least a HTTP binding, and probably a SOAP 1.1 doc/literal binding, would make the protocol easier to implement with widely available tools. Marty said we should think about setting up a Negotiation comment list.
Also response is still needed to a message Sasha Schlegel sent to ebXML-dev.
Keith’s report is pending.

People noted various ebXML interests, questions and adoptions in Korea, Australia and European telecommunications.
Monica will send us UBL/CoreComponent draft that discusses the ebXML view on code lists.
Tony noted he had updated his transaction draft. Dale expressed his appreciation and noted that consideration may be delayed until maintenance and current work gets closer to closure.
